September 18, 2004

Diana S. James SEP ¢ SEP 2.1 2004
PO Box 426 .
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Mt. Vernon, KY 40456 Q%,“jﬂ‘,?v o
Executive Director's Office
Public Service Commission of Kentucky
PO Box 615

Frankfort, Ky 40602
Re: Case No. 2004-00340 { The Wellhope Facility }
Dear Sirs:

As a property owner, I, Diana James, disagree with the proposed site for the
Wellhope Facility. I have enviromental concerns due to the close proximity of this
proposed site to my home. This site would be much too close for the homes and any
future building as the site would limit or eliminate them .

My concerns are for my health, safety, and future concerns that my property will
decline in value due to the unsightliness of this proposed 300' cell tower.

Sincerely,

LJJ ot Ay §£ \(:(\&//I/(%J

Diana S. James /
Property Owner L
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I, James Decker, property owner, do not want to see this tower
built. The proposed site is too close to my house and my daughters
home to feel comfortable about it. The site is to be right behind my
mailbox. We do not need to have two cell towers near our home.

Sincerely,

O%MD% ﬁ,@/@,’/ﬁ“ l

ames Decker
Property Owner



September 18, 2004

Public Service Commission of Kentucky
RE: Case No. 2004-00340 { The Welthope Facility }

Dear Sirs,

I live the closest to this proposed tower because I live on Wellhope School
Road and I do not want to see it built in front of my home. I have enough
health concerns without having to look at this every single day. Please do
not allow this to be built.

Thank You

Clarence Decker




00k |of %\\w

_S/9 RQQ Qct

)?k*@ ,\i@

RSHOH x»m yo U1 L,
I b a1 W‘NQ\M\ XQMN © Q
,i.,..u R MIU \w\\\_\V\lW .v\ Y, %\xg/




